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25th February, 1946

Dear Sir,

We have heard from Mr. F. Brooke
Smith, who is acting as the Socisiy's senior
surveyor at Buenos aires, of your visit to
London, and Sir Ronald Garrett, our Chairman,
desires me to say that he would be very
pleased if you could give him the pleasure
of your company at lunch here during your
stay in this City.

‘Perhaps you would be good enough

to telephone me in order that a mutually
convenient date may be arranged’

Tours faithfully,

Secretary.
T. Horn, Eeg.,
~ ¢/o The Sevoy Hotel,
Strand, : 2 2 N1
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